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Sunwater regulatory model 
 
Summary of key changes 

On 6 November 2018, Sunwater provided a comprehensive submission to the QCA’s review of 
irrigation prices for the 2021–24 period. We have since updated our forecast costs to reflect changes 
to underlying inputs, including: 

 a revised non-routine program of works, based on the latest available information 
(eg condition and risk data)  

 a greater focus on direct charging of labour to service contracts and the splitting of local 
area support costs to better align with where the costs are incurred 

 an increase in insurance premiums, to align with current market conditions and a revalued 
insurance asset base 

 a small reduction in total Inspector-General Emergency Management (IGEM) costs and a 
change in the way these costs are allocated to service contracts with referable dams, from a 
purely risk-based approach to one that allocates costs on an equal-share basis and risk. 

 revised electricity escalators  

 using the scheme’s 16-year average water usage over the 2002/03 to 2017/18 period to 
determine the Part B cost per megalitre. 

These changes will be reflected in the 2019/20 Network Service Plan (NSP) fact sheets and are in 
Sunwater’s June 2019 regulatory model, which is available at: 
https://www.sunwater.com.au/customer/fees-and-charges/water-pricing-review/.  

For additional information on Sunwater’s cost categories and Cost Allocation Methodology, please 
refer to the 2018/19 Network Service Plans at: https://www.sunwater.com.au/customer/products-
and-services/network-service-plans/. 

 


